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Q.  Re: Page 24, Table 1 1 

 Given the issues over the last couple of years with Penstock No. 1 and Penstock No. 2 

2 along with the recent discovery of potential similar issues with Penstock No. 3, 3 

has Hydro given any consideration to increasing the DAFOR for the Bay d’Espoir 4 

hydraulic units? If not, please provide the rationale for not raising the DAFOR 5 

estimate. 6 

 7 

 8 

A. Please refer to Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-012 for more information regarding 9 

the Bay d’Espoir plant Derated Adjusted Forced Outage Rate (DAFOR).  10 

 


